
 

23rd September 2021 

 

Dear Owner 

 
It feels wonderful to be writing to you with yet more positive news! 
 
Following the recent review of the travel restrictions we were all delighted to hear that the 
requirement to have a negative test pre-departure to return from Lanzarote to England will no 
longer be required for fully vaccinated travellers. This is effective as of the 4th October 2021. 
It is anticipated that later on in October, on return from Lanzarote, you will be able to replace the 
day two PCR test with a cheaper, rapid lateral flow test. 

     
This will not only reduce the cost of visiting our resort but will no doubt also reduce some of the 

anxiety presently associated with international travel. 

Currently this change in restrictions only applies to people living in England, but we can all be 

hopeful that other nations will soon follow suit.  

As always I need to remind you to check the current requirements before you travel, as these 

remain subject to change.   

I would also like to take this opportunity to urge owners to make sure they take out valid and 

appropriate travel insurance. Many owners are still leaving it until the last minute to take out 

insurance and this leaves them open to exposure should travel restrictions change leading up to 

their holiday. 

I am pleased to report that we are seeing the number of guests onsite increase and Lindsay and 

her team are all ready and waiting to greet you on your long awaited return and to offer any help 

that you may need during your stay.   Also, following the recent loosening of restrictions, enquires 

for rental bookings have surged which is great news for the Club.   

I look forward to sharing more news with you at the AGM next month, but in the meantime I would 

like to thank you all again for your continued support as we, your committee, very much appreciate 

it. 

 

 

 

Freda Devonshire 

Chairman 


